Our Recycle bank is

at the entrance to

the School Yard.

You can also drop

anything off at the

Main Reception

We have a clothes bank situated at

The School yard

Would like to invite the community and
parents to recycle all their unwanted clothes
through the new recycling project. This will
benefit the school financially and help
reduce waste going to landfill.

#schoolconnectproject
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